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Comments for Public Posting: 1 oppose any action taken that would impinge on the off leash dog
park. It is a vital resource for hundreds of local dog owners in the
community. Parking is already limited and being used for other
area activities. We can't afford to divert any of the space for
bicycle traffic or parking related to commuters. There is already
existing access to bike paths and parking for the commuters on
Balboa Blvd.



